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serving healthy, well-rounded dinners). Throughout, Jenna offers helpful tips--for example, how to keep salad greens
fresh and at the ready, easy substitutions, and suggested supermarket brands--as well as easy ideas for dressing up or
rounding out your meal.
On the Line Eric Ripert 2008-01-01 A behind-the-scenes look at the inner workings of a top New York restaurant goes
into the kitchens to capture the everyday drama, crises, organization, and culinary expertise of Le Bernardin, in a
volume that also includes some of the institution's signature modern French dishes.
Dirt Bill Buford 2020-05-05 “You can almost taste the food in Bill Buford’s Dirt, an engrossing, beautifully written
memoir about his life as a cook in France.” —The Wall Street Journal What does it take to master French cooking? This
is the question that drives Bill Buford to abandon his perfectly happy life in New York City and pack up and (with a
wife and three-year-old twin sons in tow) move to Lyon, the so-called gastronomic capital of France. But what was meant
to be six months in a new and very foreign city turns into a wild five-year digression from normal life, as Buford
apprentices at Lyon’s best boulangerie, studies at a legendary culinary school, and cooks at a storied Michelin-starred
restaurant, where he discovers the exacting (and incomprehensibly punishing) rigueur of the professional kitchen. With
his signature humor, sense of adventure, and masterful ability to bring an exotic and unknown world to life, Buford has
written the definitive insider story of a city and its great culinary culture.
Air Fry Genius Meredith Laurence 2017-11-14 Brand new to Air-frying or already loving your Air Fryer? Air Fry Genius is
your ultimate guide to mastering Air-Frying and becoming a genius in your kitchen. Create healthier, delicious meals
quickly with less guilt and easy clean up. Including 100+ recipes―from wholesome breakfasts to decadent desserts, and
each paired with color photos―Air Fry Genius also includes Meredith Laurence's signature tips and tricks for getting
the most out of your air fryer using frying, roasting, and baking techniques to create healthier, faster, and less
messy meals to impress your family and friends. Those new to air frying will love Air Fry Genius's "Easy" recipes for
beginners, along with tips on how to convert traditional recipes to air fryer recipes, air fry cooking time charts, and
primers throughout the book on various air-frying techniques. Experienced cooks looking to enhance their culinary
skills will also love this book, with recipes and ways to take their air-frying skills to the next level. Vegetarian,
vegan, and gluten-free recipes are abundant, as well as tips for planning ahead. All recipes includes nutrition
information so you can be well-informed about what you're eating. Snacks & Appetizers: Avocado Fries with Quick Salsa
Fresca, Dill Fried Pickles, Veggie Chips, Cauliflower "Tater" Tots, Fried Mozzarella en Carrozza with Putanesca
SauceBreads & Breakfast: Hush Puffins, Peppered Maple Bacon Knots, French Toast & Turkey Sausage Roll-ups, Cheesy Olive
& Roasted Red Pepper BreadBeef: Meatloaf with Tangy Tomato Glaze, Vietnamese Beef Lettuce Wraps, T-Bone Steak with
Roasted Tomato, Corn & Asparagus Salsa Pork & Lamb: Blackberry BBQ Glazed Country-Style Ribs, Lollipop Lamb Chops with
Mint Pesto, Crispy Pork Medallions with Endive & Radicchio Salad Chicken & Poultry: Nashville Hot Chicken, Thai Turkey
and Zucchini Meatballs, Maple Bacon Wrapped Chicken Breasts, Sesame Orange Chicken Fish & Seafood: Lobster Tails with
Lemon Garlic Butter, Shrimp Sliders with Avocado, Quick Shrimp Scampi, Crab Stuffed Salmon Roast Vegetarian Main
Dishes: Corn and Pepper Jack Chile Rellenos with Roasted Tomato Sauce, Quinoa Burgers with Feta and Dill, Spaghetti
Squash and Kale Fritters, General Tso's Cauliflower Vegetable Side Dishes: Fried Green Tomatoes with Sriracha Mayo,
Jerk Rubbed Corn on the Cob, Roasted Heirloom Carrots with Orange and Thyme, Parmesan Asparagus Desserts: Air-Fried
Beignets, Hasselback Apple Crisp, Black and Blue Clafoutis, S'mores Pockets
Healthy Slow Cooker Revolution America's Test Kitchen 2015-01-01 Healthy meals made the slow cooker way America's Test
Kitchen had a simple goal: Create quick and easy foolproof slow cooker recipes that taste as good as meals prepared on
the stovetop or in the oven. They had one more stipulation: They wanted their selections to be healthy, not the fatheavy main courses featured in many slow cooker cookbooks. It took nearly a year of testing, 1,500 recipes, and $20,000
spent on groceries to find the finalists: 200 new, easy-to-make slow cooker recipes. True to its trusted source, the
winning recipes collected here include delicious weekday and holiday meals; snacks, sides, and desserts.
White Heat 25 Marco Pierre White 2015-04-07 A 25th anniversary edition of the collection of classic recipes from the
'enfant terrible' of the UK restaurant scene, featuring striking photographs of his kitchen and his cooking. Once in a
blue moon a book is published that changes irrevocably the face of things. White Heat is one such book. Since it w as
originally produced in 1990, it has gone on to become one of the most enduring classic cook books of our time. With its
unique blend of outspoken opinion, recipes, and dramatic photographs, White Heat captures the magic and spirit of Marco
Pierre White in the heat of his kitchen. Marco Pierre White, the original 'enfant terrible', has earned his place in
British culinary history as much for his strong temperament as for his unique talent as a chef. The youngest chef ever
to earn three Michelin stars, he has become not only a star chef of international renown and food icon of our time, but
also a multimillionaire entrepreneur. White Heat has combined sales of over 75,000 copies since first publication in
1990 This immensely influential cookbook is regarded by many chefs and foodies as one of the greatest cookbooks of all
time Features 73 recipes and reportage from behind the scenes in Marco's kitchen, illustrated with iconic photographs
by Bob Carlos Clarke 'White Heat is an edifying read ... a book that breaks new ground.' - Time Out 'Wonderfully
illustrated with photographs by Bob Carlos Clarke...this will sit equally well on your coffee table or kitchen
worktop.' - GQ 'Amazingly religious experience' - Anthony Bourdain 'White Heat is as unlike any previously published
cook book as Marco is unlike any run of-the-mill chef.' - Sunday Telegraph
Mastering the Art of French Cooking Julia Child 1976 Anyone can cook in the French manner anywhere, wrote Mesdames
Beck, Bertholle, and Child, with the right instruction. And here is the book that, for forty years, has been teaching
Americans how.Mastering the Art of French Cooking is for both seasoned cooks and beginners who love good food and long
to reproduce at home the savory delights of the classic cuisine, from the historic Gallic masterpieces to the seemingly
artless perfection of a dish of spring-green peas. This beautiful book, with more than one hundred instructive
illustrations, is revolutionary in its approach because: It leads the cook infallibly from the buying and handling of
raw ingredients, through each essential step of a recipe, to the final creation of a delicate confection. It breaks
down the classic cuisine into a logical sequence of themes and variations rather than presenting an endless and diffuse
catalogue of recipes; the focus is on key recipes that form the backbone of French cookery and lend themselves to an
infinite number of elaborations bound to increase anyone s culinary repertoire.
In Her Kitchen Gabriele Galimberti 2014-11-11 In a gorgeous keepsake volume based on the slideshow that captured the
world’s attention, Gabriele Galimberti’s beautiful portraits of grandmothers from all over the world with their
signature dishes stunningly illustrates the international language of food and family. On the eve of a photography trip
around the world, Gabriele Galimberti sat down to dinner with his grandmother Marisa. As she had done so many times
before, she prepared his favorite ravioli—a gesture of love and an expression of the traditions by which he had come to
know her as a child. The care with which she prepared this meal, and the evident pride she took in her dish, led
Gabriele to seek out grandmothers and their signature dishes in the sixty countries he visited. The kitchens he
photographed illustrate both the diversity of world cuisine and the universal nature of a dish served up with
generosity and love. At each woman’s table, Gabriele became a curious and hungry grandson, exploring new ingredients
and gathering stories. These vibrant and intimate profiles and photographs pay homage to grandmothers and their cooking
everywhere. From a Swedish housewife and her homemade lox and vegetables to a Zambian villager and her Roasted Spiced
Chicken, this collection features a global palate: included are hand-stuffed empanadas from Argentina, twice-fried pork
and vegetables from China, slow-roasted ratatouille from France, and a decadent toffee trifle from the United States.
Taken together or bite by bite, In Her Kitchen taps into our collective affection for these cherished family members
and the ways they return that affection. In Her Kitchen is an evocative, loving portrait of the power of food and
family, no matter where in the world you sit down for dinner.
Air Fry Everything! Meredith Laurence 2016-12 Fry With Air is the ultimate cookbook that will take your air fryer to
the next level, creating quick food and meals that burst with flavor and color without the added calories and fat.
Recipes include Cherry Chipotle Chicken Wings, Asian Glazed Meatballs, including Korean BBQ Pork, Parmesan Chicken
Fingers, Fish and "Chips," Coconut Shrimp, Roasted Vegetable Stromboli, Fried Green Beans, Mini Molten Chocolate Cakes
and Fried Banana S'mores, plus much more.
The Barefoot Contessa Cookbook Ina Garten 1999 Presents a collection of recipes for appetizers, entrees, desserts, and
accompaniments
A Return to Cooking Eric Ripert 2009-05-01 Essays on topics ranging from the handling of raw fish and the power of
vinaigrette to the virtues of Tabasco highlight this cookbook which features more than 125 recipes reflecting the
various seasons in four different locales.
Bob Warden's Slow Food Fast Bob Warden 2010-07 Presents over one hundred twenty recipes for soups, entrees, rice,
pasta, and desserts using a pressure cooker, and includes tips on cooking different types of food inside a pressure
cooker.
Blue Jean Chef: Comfortable in the Kitchen Meredith Laurence 2010-10-31 Are you as comfortable in the kitchen as you
are in your blue jeans? Would you like to be? Comfortable in the Kitchen, Meredith Laurence, the Blue Jean Chef, helps
you settle into your comfort zone in the kitchen with tips, tricks, explanations of cooking techniques, and over 200
recipes. Meredith shares her knowledge acquired from years working in cooking schools, test kitchens and restaurants in
France, Canada and the USA. Her delicious, easy-to-follow recipes, interesting tips and informative explanations will
help make any cook more comfortable in the kitchen and inspire new meals. Comfortable in the Kitchen is designed to
teach basic techniques and then strengthen skills, each chapter contains basic recipes that will give you a solid
understanding of how the dish works, and four other recipes that build on that technique, but use different ingredients
to create a unique and delicious meal. Once you've mastered the basic recipe and practiced the variations, you'll be
comfortable enough with the dish to improvise and make it your own! For example, start with the magically simple Basic
Roast Chicken. Next, spice things up with Jerk Spiced Roast Chicken, Chipotle Orange Roast Chicken, Summer Ale Chicken
with Caramelized Onions, and Five-Spice Roast Chicken. With chapters on Soups and Salads, Sandwiches and Snacks, Meat
and Poultry, Fish and Seafood, Vegetables, Breakfast, and Desserts and Treats, Meredith will help you cover all your
bases. We spend a lot of time in the kitchen. You might as well get comfortable!
The Farmhouse Chef Jamie DeMent 2017-08-09 Jamie DeMent opens a bright kitchen window onto the newest kind of North
Carolina farming life. On fifty-five acres of beautiful Piedmont farmland in Hillsborough, North Carolina, DeMent and
her family raise sustainably nurtured and sought-after heirloom varieties of produce and livestock. Every day on Coon
Rock Farm, DeMent cooks robust, flavorful, satisfying meals for family, crew, and farm interns—and now you are invited
to share the bounty. The Farmhouse Chef offers 150 recipes for every occasion, from down home to downright elegant,
inspired by the farm's yield through the four seasons. From fall's Sage- and Sausage-Stuffed Acorn Squash to Pear and
Bacon Salad, to summer's Sugarcane Barbecue Chicken and Watermelon Mojitos, DeMent's cooking style highlights nononsense approaches using great ingredients combined with easy preparations for supercharged flavor. Accompanying the
recipes are DeMent's deliciously observant stories illuminating what life is really like on a working farm. A native
North Carolinian committed to the development of sustainable farming in her state, DeMent will inspire those of us who
may not have a lot of time to cook, let alone farm, but who care about seasonal, healthfully grown food.
Mark Bittman's Quick and Easy Recipes from the New York Times Mark Bittman 2010-10-06 From the New York Times "The
Minimalist" columnist and author of the How to Cook Everything books comes a host of wonderfully delicious and easy
recipes—350 in all—now in a single book. In sections that cover everything from appetizers, soups, and sauces to meats,
vegetables, side dishes, and desserts, Mark Bittman’s Quick and Easy Recipes from The New York Times showcases the
elegant and flexible cooking style for which Bittman is famous, as well as his deep appreciation for fresh ingredients
prepared with minimal fuss. Readers will find tantalizing recipes from all over, each requiring little more than basic
techniques and a handful of ingredients. Cold Tomato Soup with Rosemary, Parmesan Cups with Orzo Risotto, Slow-Cooked
Ribs, Pumpkin Panna Cotta—the dishes here are perfect for simple weeknight family meals or stress-free entertaining.
Certain to appeal to anyone—from novices to experienced cooks—who wants to whip up a sophisticated and delicious meal
easily, this is a collection to savor, and one destined to become a kitchen classic.
Jacques Pépin Heart and Soul in the Kitchen Jacques Pépin 2015-10-06 In the companion book to his final PBS series, the
world-renowned chef shows his close relationship to the land and sea as he cooks for close friends and family. Jacques
Pépin Heart & Soul in the Kitchen is an intimate look at the celebrity chef and the food he cooks at home with family
and friends--200 recipes in all. There are the simple dinners Jacques prepares for his wife, like the world's best
burgers (the secret is ground brisket). There are elegant dinners for small gatherings, with tantalizing starters like
Camembert cheese with a pistachio crust and desserts like little foolproof chocolate soufflés. And there are the dishes
for backyard parties, including grilled chicken tenderloin in an Argentinean chimichurri sauce. Spiced with
reminiscences and stories, this book reveals the unorthodox philosophy of the man who taught millions how to cook,
revealing his frank views on molecular gastronomy, the locovore movement, Julia Child and James Beard, on how to raise
a child who will eat almost anything, and much, much more. For both longtime fans of Jacques and those who are
discovering him for the first time, this is a must-have cookbook.
Simply Mexican Lourdes Castro 2011-04-27 From Chile-Glazed Pork Chops to Dos Leches Flan, Lourdes Castro offers

Feast Hannah Howard 2020-04 The compulsively readable memoir of a woman at war--with herself, with her body, and with
food--while working her way through the underbelly of New York City's glamorous culinary scene. Hannah Howard is a
Columbia University freshman when she lands a hostess job at Picholine, a Michelin-starred restaurant in Manhattan.
Eighteen years old and eager to learn, she's invigorated by the manic energy and knife-sharp focus of the crew. By day
Hannah explores the Columbia arts scene, struggling to find her place. By night she's intoxicated by boxes of heady
truffles and intrigued by the food industry's insiders. She's hungry for knowledge, success, and love, but she's also
ravenous because she hasn't eaten more than yogurt and coffee in days. Hannah is hiding an eating disorder. The
excruciatingly late nights, demanding chefs, bad boyfriends, and destructive obsessions have left a void inside her
that she can't fill. To reconcile her relationships with the food she worships and a body she struggles to accept,
Hannah's going to have to learn to nourish her soul.
The Farm Cooking School Ian Knauer 2017-12-05 When you visit The Farm Cooking School you’ll not only leave with a full
stomach, but having learned something new. The Farm Cooking School is packed with many of the same lessons you’d learn
in person at the school, taught through more than 100 delicious recipes. You’ll learn how to make the flakiest pie
crust for peerless summer pies, use fresh farm eggs for sweet, airy pavlova, and highlight what’s growing now with
scratch-made pizzas and pastas. Smoking, salt-roasting, pickling, and preserving are all part of the fun. Yet it’s the
way Ian and Shelley employ these techniques that make their classes, and this book, so much fun. Brine nasturtium buds
for creative "capers", or try the hot-smoked oysters with a dollop of harissa butter and you’ll agree! The Farm Cooking
School is a cookbook for anyone who wants to learn to cook in tune with nature. Celebrate the seasons as you grow
comfortable with the practiced techniques of our forebears. Join us at the school!
Bringing It Home Gail Simmons 2017-10-24 The cookbook that Top Chef fans have been waiting for, from the celebrated
judge who makes delicious food and inspired cooking accessible for home cooks. Gail Simmons is a beloved figure in the
food world who has been a popular judge on Top Chef, the number-one rated food show on cable television since its
inception. In Bringing It Home, Simmons shares her best recipes and food experiences. From her travels, exploring
global flavors and keeping detailed diaries, to her Top Chef culinary adventures with the world's most notable chefs,
she is always asking: "How can I bring this dish home to my own kitchen?" Her goal is to make fabulous recipes using
accessible ingredients and smart, simple cooking techniques for successful family meals and easy entertaining. From
Bloody Mary Eggs to Christmas Brisket Fried Rice; from Summer Vegetable Salad with Charred Lime Vinaigrette to BananaCardamom Upside Down Cake with Salty Caramel, there is a recipe for everyone in the family. Simmons also shares
ingredient tips, cooking techniques, and many informative "Snippets," as well as personal and behind-the-scenes stories
that will appeal to fans and food lovers everywhere.
Butter Elaine Khosrova 2017-10-17 “Edifying from every point of view--historical, cultural, and culinary.” —David
Tanis, author of A Platter of Figs and Other Recipes It’s a culinary catalyst, an agent of change, a gastronomic rock
star. Ubiquitous in the world’s most fabulous cuisines, butter is boss. Here, it finally gets its due. After traveling
across three continents to stalk the modern story of butter, award-winning food writer and former pastry chef Elaine
Khosrova serves up a story as rich, textured, and culturally relevant as butter itself. From its humble agrarian
origins to its present-day artisanal glory, butter has a fascinating story to tell, and Khosrova is the perfect person
to tell it. With tales about the ancient butter bogs of Ireland, the pleasure dairies of France, and the sacred butter
sculptures of Tibet, Khosrova details butter’s role in history, politics, economics, nutrition, and even spirituality
and art. Readers will also find the essential collection of core butter recipes, including beurre manié, croissants,
pâte brisée, and the only buttercream frosting anyone will ever need, as well as practical how-tos for making various
types of butter at home--or shopping for the best. “A fascinating, tasty read . . . And what a bonus to have a
collection of essential classic butter recipes included.” —David Tanis, author of A Platter of Figs and Other Recipes
“Following the path blazed by Margaret Visser in Much Depends on Dinner, Elaine Khosrova makes much of butter and the
ruminants whose milk man churns. You will revel in dairy physics. And you may never eat margarine again.” —John T.
Edge, author of The Potlikker Papers: A Food History of the Modern South “Butter proves that close study can reveal
rich history, lore, and practical information. All that and charm too.” —Mimi Sheraton, author of 1,000 Foods to Eat
Before You Die “Irresistible and fascinating . . . This is one of those definitive books on a subject that every cook
should have.” —Elisabeth Prueitt, co-owner of Tartine Bakery “The history of one of the most delectable ingredients
throughout our many cultures and geography over time is wonderfully churned and emulsified in Khosrova’s Butter . . .
Delightful storytelling.” —Elizabeth Falkner, author of Demolition Desserts: Recipes from Citizen Cake
Ideas in Food Aki Kamozawa 2010-12-28 Alex Talbot and Aki Kamozawa, husband-and-wife chefs and the forces behind the
popular blog Ideas in Food, have made a living out of being inquisitive in the kitchen. Their book shares the knowledge
they have gleaned from numerous cooking adventures, from why tapioca flour makes a silkier chocolate pudding than the
traditional cornstarch or flour to how to cold smoke just about any ingredient you can think of to impart a new savory
dimension to everyday dishes. Perfect for anyone who loves food, Ideas in Food is the ideal handbook for unleashing
creativity, intensifying flavors, and pushing one’s cooking to new heights. This guide, which includes 100 recipes,
explores questions both simple and complex to find the best way to make food as delicious as possible. For home cooks,
Aki and Alex look at everyday ingredients and techniques in new ways—from toasting dried pasta to lend a deeper, richer
taste to a simple weeknight dinner to making quick “micro stocks” or even using water to intensify the flavor of soups
instead of turning to long-simmered stocks. In the book’s second part, Aki and Alex explore topics, such as working
with liquid nitrogen and carbon dioxide—techniques that are geared towards professional cooks but interesting and
instructive for passionate foodies as well. With primers and detailed usage guides for the pantry staples of molecular
gastronomy, such as transglutaminase and hydrocolloids (from xanthan gum to gellan), Ideas in Food informs readers how
these ingredients can transform food in miraculous ways when used properly. Throughout, Aki and Alex show how to apply
their findings in unique and appealing recipes such as Potato Chip Pasta, Root Beer-Braised Short Ribs, and Gingerbread
Soufflé. With Ideas in Food, anyone curious about food will find revelatory information, surprising techniques, and
helpful tools for cooking more cleverly and creatively at home.
Fast Favorites Under Pressure Meredith Laurence 2016-05-15 Fast Favorites Under Pressure by Blue Jean Chef Meredith
Laurence is written with the smaller household in mind. These days, so many pressure cooker recipes are written for
bigger pressure cookers and designed to serve 6 to 8 people. When you're dealing with pressure-cooking, however,
cutting a large recipe back to feed just 2 to 4 people is not always straight-forward. Fast Favorites Under Pressure
does all the work for you, with every recipe guaranteed to work in a 4-quart pressure cooker. The recipes also double
very easily so if you're cooking in an 8-quart cooker, you'll have no trouble making twice as many "fast favorites."
Fast Favorites Under Pressure also includes tips and tricks for pressure cooking so you can be even more successful
with your pressure cooker. Blue Jean Chef Meredith Laurence has created more than 100 recipes for the 4-quart Pressure
Cooker that are sure to become family favorites, including Chicken Alfredo Rotini, Red Wine Braised Short Ribs, Lime
Shrimp with Spicy Tomato Grits, and Mint Chocolate Fudge Cake with Ganache. From soups to pasta, meat to seafood,
grains, vegetarian and dessert, all types of appetites will have choices to get a meal on the table in a fraction of
the time.
The Preservation Kitchen Paul Virant 2012 Presents a collection of canning techniques, preserving recipes, and seasonal
menus.
Comfortable Under Pressure Meredith Laurence 2013-04-13 If your pressure cooker has been collecting dust, then you need
to get Comfortable Under Pressure! Meredith Laurence, the Blue Jean Chef, has been cooking on live television on QVC
for over ten years. By sharing tips, tricks and techniques with the QVC customers while equipping their kitchens with
QVC's professional Technique® and Blue Jean Chef® cookware, Meredith has helped people become comfortable in their
kitchens. Now, in this cookbook, Meredith gives you a wide variety of delicious recipes for the pressure cooker, so you
can get meals on the table in one third of the time it would normally take. Her recipes, tips, and techniques will help
make any cook more Comfortable Under Pressure. With 125 recipes and over 100 tips and explanations, Comfortable Under
Pressure will help you create delicious meals while becoming more versatile and at ease with your pressure cooker.
Don't let the pressure get to you! Get Comfortable Under Pressure!
The Flavor Bible Andrew Dornenburg 2008-09-16 The timeless guide to culinary creativity and flavor exploration, based
on the wisdom of the world's most innovative chefs Eight years in the making, The Flavor Bible is a landmark book that
will inspire the greatest creations of innovative cooks and chefs by serving as an indispensable guide to creativity
and flavor affinities in today's kitchen. Cuisine is undergoing a startling historic transformation: With the advent of
the global availability of ingredients, dishes are no longer based on geography but on flavor. This radical shift calls
for a new approach to cooking -- as well as a new genre of "cookbook" that serves no to document classic dishes via
recipes, but to inspire the creation of new ones based on imaginative and harmonious flavor combinations. The Flavor
Bible is your guide to hundreds of ingredients along with the herbs, spices, and other seasonings that will allow you
to coax the greatest possible flavor and pleasure from them. This astonishing reference distills the combined
experience of dozens of America's most innovative culinarians, representing such celebrated restaurants as A Voce,
Babbo, Blue Hill, Café Atlántico, Chanterelle, Citronelle, Gramercy Tavern, the Herbfarm, Jardinière, Jean Georges, Le
Bernardin, the Modern, Moto, and the Trellis. You'll learn to: explore the individual roles played by the four basic
tastes -- salty, sour, bitter, and sweet -- and how to bring them into harmony; work more intuitively and effectively
with ingredients by discovering which flavors have the strongest affinities for one another; brighten flavors through
the use of acids -- from vinegars to citrus juices to herbs and spices such as Makrut lime and sumac; deepen or
intensify flavors through the layering of specific ingredients and techniques; and balance the physical, emotional,
mental, and spiritual aspects of cooking and serving an extraordinary meal. Seasoned with tips, anecdotes, and
signature dishes from the country's most respected chefs and pastry chefs, The Flavor Bible is an essential book for
every kitchen library. For more flavor inspiration, look for The Vegetarian Flavor Bible
Rick Bayless Mexican Kitchen Rick Bayless 1996-10-21 Presents recipes for more than 200 authentic Mexican dishes, as
well as introducing the major components of Mexican food
Shaya Alon Shaya 2018 Shaya's memoir begins in Israel and wends its way from the U.S.A. to Italy, back to Israel, and
comes together in the American South, in the heart of New Orleans. Shaya tells of how food saved his life and how,
through a circuitous path of (cooking) twists and (life-affirming) turns his celebrated cuisine-- food of his native
Israel with a creole New Orleans kick-- came to be.
Knife Skills Bill Collins 2014-08-09 Good knife skills are key to feeling confident and comfortable in the kitchen.
Chef Bill Collins teaches you how to wield cooking knives properly, so you can slice, peel, bone, and dice with ease.
Illustrated step-by-step instructions show you how to cut and carve seafood, poultry, meats, and produce of all kinds.
In addition to profiling the best uses for a variety of knife types, Collins includes tips for using other sharp
kitchen tools like graters, vegetable peelers, and mandolins. Get ready to chop away!
The Zero-Waste Chef Anne-Marie Bonneau 2021-04-13 A sustainable lifestyle starts in the kitchen with these use-whatyou-have, spend-less-money recipes and tips, from the friendly voice behind @ZeroWasteChef. In her decade of living
with as little plastic, food waste, and stuff as possible, Anne-Marie Bonneau, who blogs under the moniker Zero-Waste
Chef, has learned that "zero-waste" is above all an intention, not a hard-and-fast rule. Because, while one person
eliminating all their waste is great, if thousands of people do 20 percent better it will have a much bigger impact on
the planet. The good news is you likely already have all the tools you need to begin to create your own change at home,
especially in the kitchen. In her debut book, Bonneau gives readers the facts to motivate them to do better, the simple
(and usually free) fixes to ease them into wasting less--you can, for example, banish plastic wrap by simply inverting
a plate over your leftovers--and, finally, the recipes and strategies to turn them into more sustainable, money-saving
cooks. Rescue a loaf from the landfill by making Mexican Hot Chocolate Bread Pudding, or revive some sad greens to make
a pesto. Save five bucks (and the plastic tub) at the supermarket with Yes Whey, You Can Make Ricotta Cheese, then use
the cheese in a galette and the leftover whey to make sourdough tortillas. With 75 vegan and vegetarian recipes for
cooking with scraps, creating fermented staples, and using up all your groceries before they become waste--including
end-of-recipe tips on what to do with your ingredients next--Bonneau lays out an attainable vision of a zero-waste
kitchen.
Bare Minimum Dinners Jenna Helwig 2021-09-07 Easy recipes and shortcuts to spend less time in the kitchen--with fewer
ingredients, less cleanup, Instant Pot and slow cooker options, meals made in 30 minutes or less, and other smart
strategies Getting a home-cooked meal on the table every day is an admirable goal, but it shouldn't get in the way of
your life! In Bare Minimum Dinners, Jenna Helwig--food director at Real Simple magazine--shares delicious, easy recipes
so you can spend less time in the kitchen and more time enjoying your meal...or doing whatever else you want! Chapters
include: Bare Minimum Time (30 minutes or less); Bare Minimum Ingredients (7 ingredients or less, including salt and
olive oil); Bare Minimum Hands-On Time (slow-cooker and Instant Pot meals); Bare Minimum Clean-Up (one-pot/sheet
pan/skillet meals); and Bare Minimum Sides (super-simple vegetables, salads, and grains so you can feel good about
blue-jean-chef-comfortable-in-the-kitchen
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authentic, no-fuss Mexican meals with clean, vibrant flavors that are the essence of great Mexican food. In Simply
Mexican, Castro presents authentic recipes that don’t require a fortnight to prepare or extended shopping forays to
find rare ingredients. Castro honed her knowledge of traditional south-of-the-border dishes by teaching the
fundamentals to adults and children at her Miami cooking school, and now she’s introducing real Mexican fare that works
for busy cooks every night of the week. Simply Mexican features easy-to-prepare, fun-to-eat favorites with big flavors,
such as Chicken Enchiladas with Tomatillo Sauce and Crab Tostadas. Once you have mastered the basics, Castro will guide
you through more advanced Mexican mainstays such as adobo and mole, and show you how to make the most effortless savory
and sweet tamales around. With cooking notes that highlight useful equipment, new ingredients, shortcut techniques, and
instructions for advance preparation, Simply Mexican demystifies authentic Mexican meals so you can make them at home
in a snap. “With this book Lourdes Castro has added a spark of creativity and simplicity to Mexican food that up until
now had not yet been realized. It gives me a huge sense of pride and honor to know that this book exists, as it will
help a large audience re-create these gems in a simple and straightforward way.” —Aarón Sánchez, chef/owner of Paladar
and chef/partner of Centrico, author of La Comida del Barrio, and former cohost of Food Network’s Melting Pot “Here, at
last, are real Mexican recipes that are authentic, creative, and fun to prepare. Lourdes Castro creates an atmosphere
that makes learning about enchiladas, tacos, and salsas exciting and interesting, and her precise methodology with
Mexican cookery is refreshing and very entertaining. Highly recommended.” —Jonathan Waxman, chef/owner of Barbuto and
West County Grill and author of A Great American Cook
White Truffles in Winter N. M. Kelby 2011-11-07 The sensuality of food and love is explored in this novel about the
legendary French chef Auguste Escofiier, who was torn between his poet wife, Delphine Daffis and the reckless actress
Sarah Bernhardt. 20,000 first printing.
Le Bernardin Cookbook Eric Ripert 2014-06-25 Cusine from New York's four-star seafood restaurant, Le Bernardin, is made
accessible to everyone in more than 100 meticulously formulated and carefully tested recipes for all courses, from
appetizers through dessert, in this cookbook from Le Bernardin chef Eric Ripert and owner Maguy Le Coze. The food
served in Le Bernardin's beautiful dining room is as subtle and refined as any in the world, and because fish and
shellfish are often best turned out quickly and simply, the recipes in this book can be reproduced by any home cook.
Maguy Le Coze traces the origins of Le Bernardin's "simplicity" to her late brother, Gilbert, the restaurant's
legendary cofounder and first chef. Today, Chef Eric Ripert carries on Gilbert's simplistic tradition with dishes such
as Poached Halibut on Marinated Vegetables, Pan-Roasted Grouper with Wild Mushrooms and Artichokes, and Grilled Salmon
with Mushroom Vinaigrette. And, of course, there are the desserts for which Le Bernardin is also so well known--from
Chocolate Millefeuille to Honeyed Pear and Almond Cream Tarts. Essential to the experience of dining at Le Bernardin
and to the Le Bernardin Cookbook are the dynamic and charming personalities of Maguy Le Coze and Eric Ripert, whose
lively dialogue and colorful anecdotes shine from these pages as brightly as the recipes themselves.
Just a French Guy Cooking Alexis Gabriel Aïnouz 2018-09-06 French Guy Cooking is a YouTube sensation with half a
million subscribers. A Frenchman living in Paris, Alex loves to demystify cooking by experimenting with food and
cooking methods to take the fear factor out of the kitchen. He wants to make cooking fun and accessible, and he charms
his viewers with his geeky approach to food. In this, his debut cookbook, he shares 90 of his absolute favourite
recipes, some of which feature step-by-step photography – from amazingly tasty toast and pizza ideas all the way to
some classic but super-simple French dishes. Along the way, he offers ingenious kitchen hacks – a cheat's guide to
wine, five knives you need in your kitchen, the secret to brilliant ramen – so that anyone can throw together great
food without any fuss.
Summary of Air Fry Everything by Meredith Laurence Paul Adams / Bookhabits 2019-01-09 Air Fry Everything: Foolproof
Recipes for Fried Favorites and Easy Fresh Ideas by Blue Jean Chef, Meredith Laurence (The Blue Jean Chef) by Meredith
Laurence: Conversation Starters When she first heard about the air fryer, she thought it is just one of the fads and
gimmicks and wouldn't be truly useful in the kitchen. "I had survived for so many years without one," says Chef
Meredith Laurence. She is sharing her new passion for the gadget because it is a fun tool to use. She wants her readers
to be comfortable with the air fryer in the kitchen, and with this book, they can be as comfortable as wearing their
blue jeans. Try cooking flavor-busting dishes like Inside Out Cheeseburgers, Marinated Rib-Eye Steak with Herb Roasted
Mushrooms, Maple Balsamic Salmon, Honey Mesquite Pork Chops, Mini Molten Chocolate Cake, and Roasted Vegetable
Stromboli. Air Fry, Everything is written by the author of six other USA Today bestselling cookbooks. Her books include
Blue Jean Chef: Comfortable in the Kitchen and Comfortable Under Pressure. A Brief Look Inside: EVERY GOOD BOOK
CONTAINS A WORLD FAR DEEPER than the surface of its pages. The characters and their world come alive, and the
characters and its world still live on. Conversation Starters is peppered with questions designed to bring us beneath
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the surface of the page and invite us into the world that lives on. These questions can be used to.. Create Hours of
Conversation: - Promote an atmosphere of discussion for groups - Foster a deeper understanding of the book - Assist in
the study of the book, either individually or corporately - Explore unseen realms of the book as never seen before
Disclaimer: This book you are about to enjoy is an independent resource meant to supplement the original book. If you
have not yet read the original book, we encourage you to before purchasing this unofficial Conversation Starters.
The Spoonriver Cookbook Brenda Langton 2012-04-01 Presents a collection of organic recipes from Minneapolis's landmark
Spoonriver restaurant, featuring options for appetizers, soups, salads, entrâees, breads, and desserts.
Delicious Under Pressure Meredith Laurence 2015-10-01 Delicious Under Pressure, The Blue Jean Chef Meredith Laurence's
second pressure cooker cookbook is full of easy, flavorful, and unexpected pressure cooker recipes, making a pressure
cooker a must-have appliance. The book covers the basics of pressure-cooking as well as offers more advanced recipes
for more experienced cooks. The result is delicious and the bonus is time, with all these recipes taking one third of
the time of traditional cooking methods. Recipes include Tortilla soup, Spinach and Three Cheese Manicotti, Hunter's
Beef Stew, Pork Carnitas, Thai Coconut Mussels, Portobello Mushroom and Zucchini Moussaka, Beets and Potatoes with
Bacon, Blueberry Polenta with Bananas and Maple Syrup, and Brown Sugar Bourbon Bread Pudding, including all-new
chapters on Vegetarian Main Courses and Breakfast Dishes. Don’t settle for the same old pressure cooker foods. Get
Delicious Under Pressure.
One Pot Comfort Meredith Laurence 2018-10-09 An inspiring collection of everyday recipes for favorite comfort foods
made in one pot, pan, or appliance.
Christina Cooks Christina Pirello 2004-01-06 Public television cooking show host Christina Pirello is the woman who put
the fun back into healthy cooking. In Christina Cooks she's responded to the hundreds of questions that her viewers and
readers have put to her over the years-with lots of sound, sane advice, hints, tips and techniques-plus loads of great
recipes for scrumptious, healthy meals with a Mediterranean flair. A whole foods cookbook, Christina Cooks offers
inventive ideas for breakfast, special occasions, and what to feed the kids. Chapters include Soups, Breakfast, Kids'
Favorites, Beans, Grains, Vegetables, Beverages, and Desserts-Christina addresses popular myths about dairy and protein
amongst other often misunderstood ideas about healthful eating.
Simple 2016-09-27 This is really the EASIEST COOKBOOK IN THE WORLD. Every recipe has less than four steps and fewer
than six ingredients, illustrated with more than 1,000 user-friendly photographs. No wonder it is an overnight
international bestseller! Want a quick answer to "What should I eat?" Simple-with its clean design, large type,
straightforward photos, and handy icons-will have you enjoying a meal in minutes. Through combinations of basic flavors
and fresh ingredients, chef, food photographer, and cookbook author Jean-François Mallet helps anyone, the novice and
gourmand alike, prepare tasty time-saving meals. His "at-a-glance" approach will change your relationship with your
kitchen. You'll find yourself whipping up dishes as varied as Thai-Basil Beef, Saffron Risotto, Mozzarella and Fig
Skewers, Salmon and Lentil Salad, Jumbo Shrimp Curry, and Pistachio and Cherry Cookies
The Artful Baker Cenk Sonmezsoy 2017-10-17 A collection of more than 100 extraordinary desserts—all with photos and
meticulous instructions—by Cenk Sönmezsoy, creator of the internationally acclaimed blog Cafe Fernando. Written,
styled, photographed, and designed by Cenk Sönmezsoy, The Artful Baker shares the inspiring story of a passionate home
baker, beginning with his years after graduate school in San Francisco and showcasing the fruits of a baking obsession
he cultivated after returning home to Istanbul. Sönmezsoy’s stories and uniquely styled images, together with his
original creations and fresh take on traditional recipes, offer a thoughtful and emotional window into the life of this
luminary artist. The Artful Baker is comprised of almost entirely new content, with a few updated versions of readers’
favorites from his blog, such as Brownie Wears Lace, his signature brownies topped with blond chocolate ganache and
bittersweet chocolate lace (originally commissioned by Dolce & Gabbana and awarded “Best Original Baking and Desserts
Recipe” by Saveur magazine); Raspberry Jewel Pluot Galette, a recipe inspired by Chez Panisse’s 40th year anniversary
celebrations; and Devil Wears Chocolate, his magnificent devil’s food cake that graces the cover of the book. Each
chapter highlights a variety of indulgences, from cookies to cakes and tarts to ice creams, including recipes like
Pistachio and Matcha Sablés; Tahini and Leblebi (double-roasted chickpeas) Swirl Brownies; Sakura Madeleines; Sourdough
Simit, the beloved ring-shaped Turkish bread beaded with sesame seeds; Isabella Grape and Kefir Ice Cream; Pomegranate
Jam; and Blanche, a berry tart named after the Golden Girl Blanche Devereaux. Every recipe in The Artful Baker has gone
through a meticulous development phase, tested by an army of home bakers having varying levels of skill, equipment, and
access to ingredients, and revised to ensure that they will work flawlessly in any kitchen. Measurements of ingredients
are provided in both volume and weight (grams). Where a volume measurement isn’t useful, weight measurements are
provided in both ounces and grams.
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